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            February 10, 2023 

Meeting called to order by President Daniel Kalinoski on February 7, 2023 @ 7:37 pm   

Pledge of allegiance was said.   

 

Guest/Perspective New Members:  No new members at this time. 

 

Secretary Report: Accepted as published.  

 

Treasure Report:  February 2023.  Treasure report by Beth 

Treasurer’s Report:  BANK PETTY CASH 

Balance Forward $3,197.54 $60.00 

Total Income $900.00 $0.00 

Total Expense  $647.80 $0.00 

Ending Balance    November $3,449.74 $60.00 

  

Tournament Report: Sammy ,V.assist. in training, presented the January 2023 

 Tournament results: 

  

Choke Canyon  20 participants,  92 fish, total weight 175.59 

 

Open Division:     Ladies Division: 

1
st
  Daniel Kalinoski  10 Fish, 20.73 lbs         

2
nd 

Gabe Gawlik Jr.   10 Fish, 20.13 lbs        1
st
 Rhonda Kosub  6 Fish 10.26 lbs. 

3
rd

 Clinton Kosub       9 Fish, 19.93 lbs 

 

Big Bass: 

None 

 

Heavy Team:                 Couples Division: 

Gabe Gawlik    10 Fish, 20.13 lbs           James Kosub    7 Fish,  12.96 lbs       

Walter Vestall   9 Fish   18.64 lbs          Rhonda Kosub   6 Fish,  10.26 lbs 

Total Weight   19 Fish  38.77lbs          Total Weight   13 Fish, 23.22 lbs  

 

     Junior Boys Division:       Boys Division: 

           None                                            Sammy Valdez  7 Fish  13.08 lbs. 

  

Congratulations to the Winners! 

  

 February tournament was held at Falcon on February 11 & 12
th

. Weigh in at 

County Ramp.  Weigh in time is at 4:00 on Saturday and 2:00 on Sunday. 

More to come in the next Newsletter.  The March tournament will be held on 

March 4 &5 at Amistad. Weigh in at Box Canyon. Weigh in times are the same! 

THERE WILL NOT BE A CLUB MEETING BEFORE THE MARCH TOURNAMENT. 



 

TABC;    

The Kids casting and Boysville fishing days were discussed. 

 

METRO:  

Reminder:  the Metro meetings are held on the 3
rd

 Wednesday of the month at the VFW 

in Universal City (where our meetings are held). Anyone is welcome to attend. 

 

New Business: 

Projected Budget was discussed, voted on and approved.  UCBC will not be a member 

 of TABC this year, 2023, due to the Metro and TABC top eight tournament being held on  

the same weekend in October. If anyone would like to join TABC on their own, they are 

 welcome to do so. We will be ordering 12 new hats to be given to our new members in our  

club. We currently have at least 6 new members. 

We will be having a “Fund Raiser” this year to be held on a Saturday in May at Steve 

 Connelley’s house.  More to come on that. We will need participation from club members 

 to make this successful! 

SAPD is holding their “Bass Busters” tournament on March 4 & 5 (the same weekend as 

ours). 

REMINDER: OUR CLUB DUES ARE DUE AT THE END OF FEBRUARY TO BETH 

DYKES.  If a Lifetime member wants to pay their dues, this is optional, this will be a donation 

to the club. Once this list is updated, I will send out a roster to everyone for 2023. So, if you  

want your name on the roster, pay your dues!!! 

 

Let’s all wish a “Get Well” to Dolline Holmes!! She has been ill!! 

 

 

 

Meeting Adjourned  8:30 pm 

Paula Lawson 

UCBC Secretary 

 



 


